
[image: image1.jpg]



Drumchapel Diversion

Service 16
From 9th of January until 30th of March 2017, the above service will be on diversion running in a clockwise direction between Blairdardie and Drumchapel.
Please use the stops on the opposite side of the road during this diversion.
Any enquiries should be made to our Customer Services team on 0141 420 7600.
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